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ESSER Home Visit Project:
Info by the Numbers
From January 2023 to September 2024, fourteen LEAs were accepted into the ESSER 
Home Visit Project grant with the USBE. Of these, thirteen remained active during the 
grant cycle. LEA professionals attended ongoing training and conducted home visits to 
strengthen the home-school partnership. In total, 61 school sites were involved.
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Home visits are a proactive strategy where school professionals visit students’ homes to 
build relationships. Using an evidence-based approach like the Parent Teacher Home Visit 
(PTHV) model has been shown to:

Strengthen the home-school connection

Increase parent engagement with their LEA

Lead to higher student attendance

Improve academic performance

Enhance teacher satisfaction

These home visits help LEAs, community partners, and state agencies gather input from 
families and better understand families’ current needs. 

For more information contact the School Improvement Program and Special Education 
Parent Engagement Specialist, Susie Estrada at susie.estrada@schools.utah.gov
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“What I love about home visits 
is the chance to connect with 
families in their own space. 
It gives me insight into their 
home life, support systems, 
and challenges, helping me 
understand how to better 
support the kids. It’s a chance 
to build relationships outside 
of school, and the families 
are always so grateful for the 
time and attention.”

These home visits help LEAs, community partners, and state agencies gather input from 
families and better understand families’ current needs. 

For more information contact the Student Support Parent and Family Engagement 
Specialist, Susie Estrada at susie.estrada@schools.utah.gov
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